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Proceedings of the Board of Mountrail County Commissioners 

October 9, 2015 

The Board met in special session on Friday at 8:09 A.M. at the Martens residence, 8790 53rd St NW with 
Commissioners Arlo Borud, Greg Boschee arriving at 8:40, Garry Jacobson, Colleen Reese, and Trudy Ruland 
present. 

Chairman Borud called the meeting to order. 

Also present were Zach Gaaskjolen, Terry Lukan all with Brosz Engineering, Franklin, Rosemary and Gary 
Martens and Jana Heberlie, Road Engineer along with Scott Duerre. 

The agreement that was signed on March 10, 2015 was read over to make sure all items on the 
agreement had been fulfilled with the water flow issues. 

The concern’s from Martens’ was the Texas Crossing Approach on the South side of the Martens 
property, that the Martens’ feel meets more of a standardized approach.  The Martens’ have several concerns 
with the way it has been rebuilt along the south side of the Martens property. 

Moved by Comm. Ruland, seconded by Comm. Reese, to approve adding two culverts above the four 
culverts on the Texas Crossing Approach leading into Scott Fladelands property.   Upon roll call, all present voted 
yes.  Motion carried. 

Moved by Comm. Jacobson, seconded by Comm. Reese, to move more dirt on the North side of the 
fence so there is no longer visible grass on the east side of the property.  Upon roll call, all present voted yes.  
Motion carried. 

The Board adjourned at 9:02 A.M. to meet in regular session on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 9:00 A.M.  

Accepted and approved this 20th day of October, 2015. 

 

         
Arlo Borud, Chairman       
Mountrail County Commissioners                             
 
 
 
      
Stephanie A. Pappa 
Mountrail County Auditor 

 
 
 
 

 


